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Artificial 
Intelligence 
Exploitation

Did you know?

Over half of children use AI but only 31% of 
parents are aware, NSPCC reveals (NSPCC).

AI exploitation refers to the misuse of artificial 
intelligence technologies to create harmful or 
deceptive content. This can include generating 
deepfake videos, spreading misinformation, or 
using AI tools to manipulate or bully others online. 
Children are particularly vulnerable to these risks. 

Predators are now using AI-generated images to 
target children, making it harder for schools and 
parents to detect threats. 

Become more aware and help protect children by:
• Having open conversations
• Educating them about AI
• Discussing AI misuse
• Verify Information: Teach your child to

double-check information from AI chatbots
• Informing them where to go for support

Click here to read more.

1. Strengthening the role of schools
Schools will become statutory safeguarding
partners, sitting alongside local authorities, the
police and health services.

2. Single identification system
The government plans to introduce a Single
Unique Identifier (SUI) for every child. An
identifier has the potential to increase confidence
that practitioners from different agencies are
talking about the same child and information
sharing.

3. Improving data confidence
Another key reform tackles barriers around
information sharing between agencies.

4. Virtual School Heads
Virtual School Heads (VSHs) will now have their
remit expanded to include children on child
protection and child-in-need plans, as well as
those in kinship care.

5. Home education
Children under child protection plans whose
parents wish to home educate will need local
authority consent to withdraw their children from
school to be home educated.

Click here to read more.

5 major government safeguarding proposals

What’s New?

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/67375fe5ed0fc07b53499a42/Keeping_Children_Safe__Helping_Families_Thrive_.pdf
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/about-us/news-opinion/2025/artificial-intelligence-safety-tips-for-parents/
https://www.facebook.com/piertrainingltd
https://x.com/pier_training
https://www.linkedin.com/company/pier-training-ltd2018/
https://www.instagram.com/piertraining/
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Knife Crime
Knife crime in the UK has been increasing in recent 
years, with the number of offences rising year on year. 
The leading causes of knife crime include street violence, 
gang attacks, family issues, and robbery.

In the year ending June 2024, there were 50,973 
knife-enabled crimes recorded in England and Wales. 
This is an 80% increase over the past decade.

London has the highest rate of serious knife crimes.

The West Midlands Police recorded the highest rate of 
knife crime offences per 100,000 population in 2023/24.

Click the poster below to open our Newsletter.

Report / Remove 

It’s against the law for anyone to share a sexual 
image or video of someone who’s under 18, and 
childline are working with the Internet Watch 
Foundation (IWF) and Yoti to help you remove 
any sexual image or video of you that’s online.

Click the image below to watch the video.

https://piertrain.sharepoint.com/Shared%20Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2FShared%20Documents%2Fc%29%20Quality%20Assurance%20Folder%2FSafeguarding%20%26%20Prevent%2FKnife%20crime%2Epng&parent=%2FShared%20Documents%2Fc%29%20Quality%20Assurance%20Folder%2FSafeguarding%20%26%20Prevent&p=true&ga=1
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SwSpo3N6CeE
https://www.facebook.com/piertrainingltd
https://x.com/pier_training
https://www.linkedin.com/company/pier-training-ltd2018/
https://www.instagram.com/piertraining/



